Environmental Health

Unit 4 & 5, Nexus Building,

Block 6A, Blanchardstown Corporate Park,
Dublin 15

it St S To1 4353 (01 8976140
Fax: +353 (0)1 8098359

Date:05.02.20
Ms Elaine Gannon,
Staff Officer,
Fingal County Council,
Planning and Strategic Infrastructure Department

Re:Proposed Variation No. 2 Fingal Development Plan 2017-2023

Dear Ms Gannon,
Please find enclosed the HSE consultation report in relation to the above proposal.

If you have any queries regarding this report, please contact me and | will refer your
query to the appropriate person.

The following HSE departments were made aware of the consultation request for the
proposed development on 121" September 2019.
+ Emergency Planning
Estates
Assistant National Director for Health Protection
Community Healthcare Organisation 9 Dublin North City and County

The EH service response to the proposal is in the attached consultation report.
* No additional investigations / measurements were undertaken.

¢ This report refers only to those sections of the plan which are relevant to
the HSE.

All correspondence or any queries with regard to this report including
acknowledgement of this report should be forwarded to myself at the above address
or by email at Geraldine.OCallaghan3@hse.ie.

Yoyrs Sincerely
YA

Geyaldine O’'Callaghan
Principal Environmental Health Officer
Fingal Food Control




Environmental Health

Health Service Executive

Northern Area

First Floor

Unit 5, Block 4B

Blanchardstown Corporate Park

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sldinte Dublin 15
Health Service Executive

Tel: (01) 809 8300
Fax: (01) 809 8350

Proposed Variation No. 2 Fingal Development Plan 2017-2023.

Environmental Health Submission
14t January 2020

The reasons for the proposed variation is to ensure the alignment of the
Fingal Development Plan 2017 - 2023 with the National Planning Framework
2018 and the Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy 2019 and to ensue
planning in Fingal has consistency with the proposals outlined in these
government strategies.

It is required that all Development Plans shall, so far as is practicable, be
consistent with National and Regional Plans, Policies and Strategies
which relate to proper planning and development. The Proposed Variation
No. 2 will result in the following changes to the Development Plan:

1. Amendments to the Core Strategy and associated tables in the written
statement; and

2. Minor amendments to text and objectives/policies throughout the written
statement to refer to the National Planning Framework and the Regional
Spatial and Economic Strategy.

We have reviewed the text of the Proposed Variation No 2 of the Fingal
Development Plan 2017-2023 and are in agreement with the proposed
changes.
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Lisa Maguire
Principal Environmental Health Officer Environmental Health
Officer ‘




